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Re: Letter of Recommendation for Marshal Sean P. Toomey
Dear Mr. Wich,

On behalf of the New Hampshire Department of Safety, it is with great enthusiasm that I
recommend Sean P. Toomey in his intent to seek a position on the International Code Council
board of directors. I have had the privilege of observing Marshal Toomey’s professional growth
and remarkable contributions to the State of New Hampshire over the past six years.

Marshal Toomey has been serving New Hampshire as the State Fire Marshal for the past three
years and has been a full-time member of the NH State Fire Marshal’s Office since March 2018.
Marshal Toomey is a dedicated member of New Hampshire’s safety leadership team, and holds
extensive knowledge in building safety, fire codes and fire investigations.

Marshal Toomey has been an active member and is the current Chair of the ICC Fire Service
Membership Council. As a leader in the development and enforcement of building and fire codes
for our state, the value in holding a partnership with the International Code Council through this
opportunity will be twofold.

I know Marshal Toomey will bring value to the International Code Council and would be an
excellent addition to the Board of Directors.

Respectfully,

Robert L. Quinn
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